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 Parents, 

     It is hard to believe that it is almost Christmas break.  

We hope that everyone has had a good year so far, 

and that you will have a great Christmas.  One 

concern that we have is that we are having a lot of 

children bring toys and sports equipment from home to 

school.  We know that they like to play with their own 

toys and sports equipment, but we are asking that you 

do not let them bring them to school.  There are 

several reasons for this.  For example, toys are excellent 

transporters for bringing germs home, which could, in 

turn, spread sickness to other family members.  Also, it is 

hard to keep track of which toys belong to which 

children, and we do not want any toys getting lost, 

damaged or stolen.  The preschool rooms have plenty 

of toys for students to play with.  Sports equipment is 

provided by the school for P.E. 

     Once again, we want to wish everyone a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year.  We hope you 

enjoy the break and look forward to seeing you in the 

New Year.   

Mr. Fugate 

Hard work and practice equals an 

exciting performance at MRC.  Our 

students worked really hard for their 

Christmas Play.  Thanks to all the students 

and parents who helped with set design 

and costumes.  Special thanks to Mr. 

Hollan for his expertise in the production. 

 

Golden Ticket for the Polar Express 

Students in 2nd and 3rd grade used 

the theme of the Polar Express for a 

day of learning and fun. Students 

watched the movie while drinking 

hot cocoa and eating donuts.  Then 

the story was read aloud by two 

students from 4th and 6th grades.  

Later, students decorated cookies 

and wrote their own stories creating 

a magical journey.     Believe!!! 

 

Johnny Radar 

teaching a 

class about 
dinosaurs 
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Visit from Shriner’s Santa 

 
 

 

 

2015-16 MRC Site Based Decision Making Council 
Jason Fugate –Principal                                                                 Mary Kay Caudill – Teacher 

Marlene Hamilton –Teacher                                                          Chris Banks –Parent 

Tammy Keene – Teacher                                                               Melissa Mann -Parent 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Noble’s and Mrs. Bonnie’s preschool room 

created a banner for the Breathitt/Perry soldier 

send off.  The banner was presented on 

Tuesday at the BHS Coliseum where a rally was 

conducted in the soldiers honor.  Five of the 

soldiers being deployed are part of our Marie 

Roberts Family.  Please keep all of our soldiers 

and their families in your thoughts and prayers. 

 

  

 
 

 

Mrs. Faith’s 

&Mrs. 

Bonnie” 

Preschool 

Door 
 

 

Michael Spencer   Father of Aaliyah Spencer 

Damian Kopp         Brother of Steven Brown 

Chase Robertson  Brothers of Mrs. Chassadi Strong  

Chad Robertson    Uncles of Maddi Strong 

Glen Campbell II  Nephew of Mr. Henry Turner 

                              Cousin of Hannah Turner & 

                              Colston Turner 
 

 

MRC Honors Soldiers and Veterans 
 

 
Jaden and 

his Papaw 

Jack Hudson 

at the MRC 

Veterans 

Lunch 

 

5th Grade  

students 

shown with 

their models of 

historical 

Native 

American 

shelters. 


